
From: Mark Lloyd <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 8:40 PM
To: J
Subject: Re:

Hi Jeffrey,

As it happens I fly back to Marrakech on the 17th, if there is any way she can delay a few days, then it would be a great pleasure to show her around.

Bin Ennakhil is still for sale. But I'm not sure whether the old bastard is budging on price or not. I fear it's still the same story. I remain convinced the best way for you to obtain this is to meet him face to face. I'm sure you could convince him.

=br>

As ever,

Mark

Sent from my iPad

jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

mark I would like to send my girlfriend to see houses will you be there between 10-18

-- <=r>

 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Copyright -all rights reserved

=